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Well here we are again with the end of
the October approaching and you can
see by some of our Town resident’s lawn
decorations throughout the community that
Halloween is right around the corner.

Trick or Treating Hours continue to be
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. this year and we

ask residents that they have their front doorstep light on to
indicate if they are handing out treats. In addition, it’s also
asked that those who choose not to participate in evenings
activities be respected for their choices and that current AHS
restrictions be followed.

Earlier in the day, the Elite Theatre will be showing a free
movie sponsored by the Town of St. Paul FCSS Department
and following that be sure to visit the Recreation Centre
for Safe & Sweet where FCSS will be handing out treats
between 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Above all, please use caution when driving through the
community on October 31. Our children are excited with the
magic of Halloween and that excitement can be distracting.
Please reduce speeds and double check when exiting any
driveway and/or back alley. Our days are shorter and low
lighting combined with lack of visibility requires us to be
extra cautious for our little ones.

And speaking about lighting, should you see ATCO in your
neighborhood, they have begun our LED Conversion on
our Town owned streetlights within the community. This
conversion will allow for reduced energy consumption,
reduced maintenance costs, increased fixture lifespan all
while providing better lighting quality at a slight reduction
in fees for the Town. It is such a feeling of accomplishment
to see our Town progressing and it is anticipated that this
project will be completed near the end of November.

In the days to come, I look forward to both new and familiar
faces around our Council table and thank each and every
resident that took the time to come out and vote at the
Municipal Election.

I look forward to sharing again with you in November’s
Town Talk.

Mayor Miller

Highlights from the Mayor

PUBLIC WORKS

Transfer Station
Fall/Winter Hours

October 1 - April 30
Tuesday thru Friday: 10am - 6pm

Saturday: 9am - 5pm

Closed Sunday & Monday
Location: 2.4 km N.E. of St Paul on

Twp 582 and Rg Rd. 93A

HALLOWEEN

This year we are asking residents to have their
front doorstep light on to indicate if they are
handing out treats.

We also encourage everyone to be respectful
towards those not participating in Halloween this
year as well as wear masks and follow social
distancing protocols while Trick or Treating.

HALLOWEEN
HOURS
5PM-8PM

TOWN OF ST. PAUL

SAFE & SWEET

HALLOWEEN
October31, 2021

5 - 7 pm
Trick or Treat

FREE Drive by
treat bag pick up

@ Recreation Centre

sponsored by local businesses & organizations

3:30 pm
FREE Movie
“Beetlejuice”

@ Elite Movie Theatre
(Limited seating, first come first serve)

Visit FCSS, 5002-51 Ave,
or call 780-645-5311 for more information.


